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SILVER FALCON MINING (SFMI) RELEASES ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
FROM HISTORICAL DRILLING RESULTS. 

New York, NY -- (MARKET WIRE) – 04/23/09 -- Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. (OTCBB:SFMI.PK - News) again released 
information from another historical report written in 1998.  This recap on historical drilling results determined extremely high grade gold 
intercepts between the Poorman Mine’s north and south shafts. 
 
Donald W. Tully, P. Engineer on April 14, 1998 recapped the drilling report as follows: 
 “The Drilling Program was done with a large rotary down-hole-hammer drilling machine which was capable of drilling both vertical and 
angle holes. Samples were taken at five foot intervals. Five angle holes, totaling 2,245 feet, were drilled in the Oro Fino area. Two angle 
holes, totaling 1,025 feet were drilled in the Keystone/Illinois Central area. Three vertical holes, totaling 685 feet were drilled in the Cow 
Cornice Basin area. This was a limited exploratory program. The two holes that were drilled in the Keystone/Illinois Central and North 
Empire zones of the Central Vein System on the Mountain, approximately midway between the North and South shafts of the Poorman 
Mine, struck extremely strong new vein structures. These structures showed 1,000 ppm in Gold (23.86 oz Gold / Ton). Obviously, 
connecting the Sinker Tunnel to the Poorman Mine, thru this particular area, may yield unexpected results." 
 
Management cautions that this report is over 10 years old but once again believes that War Eagle Mountain contains numerous high-grade 
ore bearing zones.   
 
Pierre Quilliam, President, states, “This report was contained in numerous piles of files after acquiring the Sinker Tunnel claims.  This 
information contains an extraordinary and exciting gold bearing ‘hot-zone’ within the Poorman claim.”   
 
He further states, “Because this gold/ton figure appears to be extremely rich in geological terms, SFMI will conduct its own drill program to 
reconfirm the grades contained within this area.” 
 
Even though this report is historical, it does provide the Company’s geologist with information, a template, as they move forward with an 
exploration/developmental mine plans. 
Further Information contact Rich Kaiser, Investor Relations 800-631-8127 and/or the Company at 941-761-7819, 
www.silverfalconmining.com. 
Silver Falcon Mining cautions that statements made in this press release constitute forward-looking statements, and not guarantees of 
future performance and actual results or developments may differ materially from the projections in the forward-looking statements. 
Forward-looking statements are based on the estimates and opinions of management at the time the statements are made.  
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